
PUBLIC HOLIDAY - AUSTRALIA 
 
For the attention of our valued overseas agents 
 
Please note, our offices in Australia will be closed for the Anzac Day public holiday on Thursday 25th 
April 2024. 
 
Normal office hours will resume on Friday 26th April 2024. 
 
Kind regards,  
  

Vicki James  
Administration Coordinator 
PLEASE NOTE WE DO NOT CHANGE OUR BANK ACCOUNTS 

 

Austorient Freight Services 
Div of Ross Fehlberg Pty Ltd 
ABN 26 000 617 890 
D:  02 8399 4410 
T:   02 9310 3599 
M:  0418767127 
 
All business is conducted under our Standard Trading Terms and is available on our website or upon request 
Please consider the environment before printing this email 
City of Sydney – Home of the Gadigal People. 

 
 


